
The meeting for establishing the WGP#1 Asian Championship 2024 
 
To whom it may concern and to those representing Asian countries 
 

Given the continuous progress of WGP#1, we are glad to announce the plan to establish the 
official Asian championship competition in 2024 and it will start with maximum of 2-3 rounds. WGP#1 
Waterjet World Cup will be the final round. The meeting for discussion on the establishment will be held 
on Friday 15th December 2023, 13:30 (Thailand time) at D Varee hotel. 
 

We are open to receive 2 representatives (each country) from Asian countries who would like to 
participate in the meeting. These people have to be representatives from the officially association 
countries. If you are interested in participating in this meeting, please send us an email to sirin@jetski-
worldcup.com for official registration by 5 December 2023, 16:00 (Thailand time). Also, please let us 
know if your country is ready and would like to be a host of this competition. Please use the subject 
‘WGP#1 Asian Championship 2024’ in your email. The Asian countries included for this tournament are 
listed below. 
 

(45 countries of Asia: Afghanistan, Bangladesh, Bhutan, Bahrain, Brunei Darussalam, 
Cambodia, People's Republic of China, Democratic People's Republic of Korea, Hong Kong, Indonesia, 
India, Islamic Republic of Iran, Iraq, Jordan, Japan, Kazakhstan, Kyrgyzstan, Republic of Korea, Saudi 
Arabia, Kuwait, Laos, Lebanon, Macau, Malaysia, Maldives, Mongolia, Myanmar, Nepal, Oman, 
Pakistan, Philippines, Palestine, Qatar, Singapore, Sri Lanka, Syrian Arab Republic, Thailand, Tajikistan, 
Turkmenistan, Timor Leste, Taipei, United Arab Emirates, Uzbekistan, Vietnam, Yemen) 
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